
 
 

 

 

 

Friends of Seedtime, 
 

ONE POSITIVE NOTE AFTER ANOTHER 
THANKS FOR THE PRAYERS  

 

 
 

A friend of Seedtime, Gertha Elveus, is a very 
active Christian lady in southern Haiti.  Last 

year she conducted a revival in her town and 
she is repeating it Aug 23rd-25th.  

 

I asked Frantz if he was interested in attend-
ing and he said there is no safe way to get 
there.  The gangs are based out of a police 

station on the route to the revival area.   
Travel to this area is very unsafe.    

 

If you are interested in helping Gertha with 
this year’s revival you may note that on  

your financial support and we will forward  
it to her.  Of course we’re asking you to pray.  

Like Frantz, she does all she can to help people see Jesus.     
 

Thank you for allowing us to provide more discipleship.  The people are 
looking for answers, so now is a very good time.  

 

Blessings to you all! 

 
 

Is this what you do with eternity? 

Good Question! 
 

In the 1993 movie Groundhog Day, the 

leading lady asked the leading man, 

  “Is this what you do with eternity?”  
 

They were playing a card game, killing 

time.  The leading man showed a good 

bit of skill indicating he had killed a lot 

of time practicing card tricks.   
 

Sometimes, we personally keep very 

busy serving the Lord.  Too often, we are 

just “busy” playing mindless games.   
 

Let’s help one another to tighten this up.   

 
Challenge God's children, both 
brothers and sisters in Christ,  

as seen in Pro 27:17.   
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“While the earth remains,  
Seedtime and Harvest,  

Cold and Heat,  
Winter and Summer,  
And Day and Night  
Shall Not Cease.” 

Genesis 8:22 

Brian and Laurie Winzenried 

Seedtime classes are underway for 
Haiti’s Emmanuel Baptist church in 
Latendri.   That 3 day class should 

finish today, July 30th.   
 

The Pastor of that church also has 
a radio program and invited Frantz 
to do a 20 minute on-air intro on 

the Monday prior to classes  
beginning.  Bonus! 

 

Thank you for the prayers.   
 

Frantz received the supplies 
we shipped earlier this 

month.  It took about 6 days 
longer since customs officials 
found guns and ammunition 

onboard the boat.  Frantz said 
our boxes had been opened 

when he got them but  
nothing was taken!  

Mid-year giving letters went out 
last week to everyone who has 

given financially to Seedtime 
from January 1 until June 30th, 

2022.  
 

If you gave in 2022 but did not 
receive your information from us, 

then contact us please.   

Brian is getting to preach once 
a month at a small church near 
Derby, Kansas.  Our Seedtime 

Bible study at the Senior center  
continues each Monday.  And, 

conversations with English  
students around the world 

have produced some excellent  
Bible studies this year!!  


